
Your response 

Question Your response 

We invite interested parties to provide 
feedback on the Roadmap. 

Confidential? –  N 
I think this is absolutely ridiculous that the 
tv spectrum is being eroded again when it 
belongs to the public for public 
broadcasting. We as an industry get more 
and more interference issues with 4g and 5 
g and the poor public having to pay more 
money for interruption to service that is 
not their fault. 
 
This all seems like a money grabbing 
exercise for needed funds, is this really fair 
on the public and are you now going to 
cause more unnecessary costs to the 
general public as well those of us that have 
to do warranty work for recently installed 
equipment. Let alone the poor elderly 
people that are going to get overcharged 
for work because the tv doesn’t work 
properly. 
Has there been any consultation with any 
of the governing bodies i.e. CAI for 
interference issues or is this being done in 
spite of everyone who actually knows 
anything about interference issues. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Please complete this form in full and return to spectrum.roadmap@ofcom.org.uk. 


